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Comments: I am concerned that the USFS is still favoring industry, ignoring public comments, and seems to be

moving ahead with this project, bending rules, and depleting riparian habitats in a time of climate crisis of which

cattle are part of the problem.  When 95% of the public comments are ignored, a corporation (FIM) has more

importance than the health of the habitat, it destroys the faith the public has in our government and all its

branches. This plan should be acknowledged as flawed and abandoned. 


